From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, June 17, 2022 1:34 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-06-17

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0094

-- Name --
Catherine Ferguson

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Not a company

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am a senior.How the hell do you expect us to survive .july 1st increase again.How about giving the poor the vets
the dissabled some relief.If w have no money left after our rent how in hell do you expect us live.this country has
gone to s.....t.1 will be asking for help to pay my gas and hydro.have a nice day i also have contacted the enbridge
ombudsman about why i am made to give meter readings monthly

-- Attachment --





